
                     OVER THE DAM                      May 2024  

WWW.SEVAKEEN.COM

  
.   

Opening Weekend 
Memorial Day Weekend is our unofficial 

opening!  We will be kicking off the summer 

season with a Dance and a Pickleball 

Tournament.  Traditionally, we have had a 

breakfast on Memorial Day but this year 

we need some volunteers to head up this 

tradition.  If anyone is interested contact 

the office! 

 

 

3nd Annual 

Memorial Day Dance 
This year the theme is Country Western!  

Come on out and let us see who is the best 

dressed cowboy!  The dance will be Sunday, 

May 28th from 

 7-10pm @ The Clubhouse. It will be open 

to the public as we are trying to increase 

our Membership!!  Please invite your 

friends and family.   

 

 
Pickleball Tournament 
Sevakeen is hosting its 1st Pickleball 

Tournament.  The tournament 

will be held on Memorial Day, 

May 27th and will open to both 

members and the public so if 

you know a Pickleball player have them 

check out our website for more information 

and to sign up.   Cost will be $10 per person 

and is payable on day of tournament.   

 

 
 

 

 

Lifeguards Needed 
If you know of anyone looking for some 

summer work as a lifeguard, please 

encourage them to contact the office for 

an application.  We will definitely need 

some guards for this upcoming summer.  

 

 

 

 

 
Thank you!! 

A big thank you to all those 

that came out to help with 

spring clean-up!   

 
 

 

Welcome! 
We'd like to welcome the following new 

members to the Sevakeen family: 

Jonny & Mary Wilburn 

Alyssa Wilburn   

 
 

 

 

Do you know someone who 

would enjoy Sevakeen?? 
Memorial Day weekend is a great time to 

invite your friends and family out to see 

what Sevakeen has to offer.   

 
 

 

Upcoming Office Hours 
The office will be closed Saturday, June 1st 

due to a family wedding, other than that it 

will be open during the regular hours for 

the summer!   

Wednesday -4-6pm 

Saturday – 9-noon 
 

 

 

Communication Update 
Sevakeen is going to start sending out text 

messages about upcoming events.  These 

texts will be more frequent in the summer 

and probably occur 2x a month during our 

off-season.  Due to messaging regulations, 

we cannot send you a text w/out your 

approval.  So, if you’d like to receive these 

messages, there will be a sign-up sheet 

when you pick up your swimbands! 
 

 

 

 

http://www.sevakeen.com/


 

Newsletter Changes Coming 

Next Month!! 
Due to the increasing costs of postage, this 

newsletter will be the last newsletter that 

is mailed out.  Starting with the June 

newsletter, all newsletters will go out to 

the membership via email.  There are a 

few members whose email addresses the 

office does not have, please do all you can 

to ensure your current email is on file.  The 

best way to check that, is to see if you 

have received any emails from the 

secretary.com email address!  If for some 

reason a digital version of the newsletter 

will not work for you and your family, 

please contact Carolyn in the office and 

arrangements can be made for you to 

receive a paper copy.   
 

 

 

New Board Member emails 
To make things easier, The Board members 

all have been given common Sevakeen 

emails.  You can now use the addresses 

below to message a member of The Board. 

 

Eddie Dawes:  president@sevakeen.com 

Abby Sweeney:  

vicepresident@sevakeen.com 

Zach Malloy: treasurer@sevakeen.com 

Steve Buie:  steve@sevakeen.com 

Deb Easton-Bentley:  

deborah@sevakeen.com 

Neal Sangree:  neal@sevakeen.com 

Fritz Schlueter:  fritz@sevakeen.com 

John Seidel:  john@sevakeen.com 

Mike Seidel:  mike@sevakeen.com 

 
 

 

Swim bands 
We have the new swim bands for our 2024 

season.  You can stop in any time to pick 

them up!  Remember, you need current 

insurance on file for 

you small vehicles and 

your septic system 

cannot be  

overdue for service.   

Also, if you still have some of the previous 

issued swim bands, please return them to 

the office. Thanks! 
 

 

 

 

 

Dues/Lot Lease 
Just a friendly reminder that all remaining 

dues and lot leases were due on April 1,* 

2024. Payments can be mailed to: 
1365 Sevakeen Circle  

Salem, OH 44460. 

You can also drop your payment off at the 

clubhouse. If the office is closed just drop 

your payment in the mail slot on the door. 

*Please remember that our By-Laws state that anyone not 

paid by June 1st will be dropped from membership and will 

need to re-apply. 

Thank you to everyone who has already 

renewed your membership!  

We have a great 2024 season planned! 
 

 

 

Movie Nights!! 
We have planned our summer movie nights 

so mark the dates on your calendars!  We 

have our movie nights in the 

large pavilion in the park with 

the movie starting at 7:15pm.  

We will have the fire ready 

by 7:00 so you can cook 

hotdogs and marshmallows.  We supply the 

food or you are more than welcome to bring 

your own! We show family-friendly movies 

and will post what’s being shown on the 

club’s Facebook page.   

June 15th, July 13th, August 10th 
 

 

Pickle Ball 
The pickle ball courts are up and ready for 

summer!  If you are looking for a game, 

come on over to the 

courts every Tuesday 

and Thursday at 

6:30pm!  ALL skill 

levels are welcome!!!   

#stayoutofthekitchen 
 

 

Need a place to host a 

Graduation Party or Bridal 

Shower? 
Available dates to rent the Clubhouse or a 

Pavilion are quickly filling up.  To book your 

date today, contact the office. 
 

 

 

Next board meeting is May 19, 2024 at 6:00 pm. 
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